
Dear Harmony Parents, 
 
Harmony will be performing at the Festival of Trees on Wednesday, December 4th, 2019.  This year, because 
of the number of students in Harmony, this will be for 3rd-6th graders only.  We have had problems in the past 
because of our large numbers and the students were not all able to fit on the risers.  In lieu of this, we invite all 
2nd graders (and 2nd grade siblings) to perform at the Sunridge Assisted Living Center in West Jordan (7037 
S. 4800 W.) on Wednesday, December 11 @ 6:30pm (performers there at 6:15pm).  
 
All 3rd-6th graders will load the buses for Festival at  9:30 a.m. and return to the school by 1:30 pm.  They will 
perform from 10:55-11:25am.  All students are required to ride the bus to and from the festival, and will not be 
allowed to check out early.  All students will also need to stay with their assigned group during the field trip. 
Please fill out the attached permission slip and lunch count and turn it into the office or bring it to rehearsal by 
Thursday, November 14, 2019​.  
 
ADDITIONAL REHEARSAL DATES AND PERFORMANCES: 

● Tuesday, November 12th (added since the additional rehearsal note went home) 
● Tuesday, November 19th  
● Tuesday, November 26th (in place of Thursday practice) 
● **Festival of Trees Performance, ​3RD-6TH GRADERS ONLY, ​Wed., December 4th 
● **No Rehearsal on Thursday, December 5 
● Friday, December 6- Dress Rehearsal at ​WEST HILLS MIDDLE SCHOOL.  ​Please plan to drop off 

your student at West Hills at​ 7:15am​.  We will rehearse and then walk back to Hayden Peak with 
chaperones.  

● Monday, December 9, Harmony School assembly @ 2:00 p.m. 
● Tuesday, December 10, Evening performance, 6:00 p.m. at West Hills Middle School. 
● Wednesday, December 11, @ 6:30pm- Evening performance at Sunridge Assisted Living Center for 

2ND GRADERS ONLY (and siblings of 2nd graders).  ​If your student can attend, please bring them 
to Sunridge by 6:15pm.  

● Thursday, Dec 12, Choir Party during choir rehearsal time 
Harmony will resume again on January 16th. 
 
Festival of Trees Ticket Info: 
Harmony choir and parent chaperones will not be required to pay to enter the Festival of Trees.  All other 
parents and siblings that would like to attend will need to be prepared to pay to enter.  To avoid long lines, 
tickets are available online at ​www.festivaloftreesutah.org​.  Ticket prices are adults $7 (discount $6) and 
children ages 2-11 $4 (discount $3).  Discount tickets are available online only through Thanksgiving.  
 
Thank you for all your support.  We couldn’t do it without you!  We have 122 amazing children in our Harmony 
Choir!!! 
 
WAYS TO KEEP UP TO DATE WITH HARMONY: 

● If you haven’t yet, please sign up for our Remind service so we can text you important information and 
reminders.  Go to:  https://www.remind.com/join/8h4k832 

● All of the lyrics for our Fall Concert are at the following links.  Please have your child practice at home. 
http://haydenpeak.jordandistrict.org/programs/harmonychoir/ 

● *Facebook:  Hayden Peak Elementary Harmony Choir 
● If you need to communicate by email, please email ​stefanieghatch@gmail.com​ or ​jjweir91@msn.com​.  

http://www.festivaloftreesutah.org/
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mailto:stefanieghatch@gmail.com
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Hayden Peak Harmony 
 

We, as the Hayden Peak Harmony (3rd-6th grade), will be attending a field trip to sing at the 

Festival of Trees  on Wednesday, December 4th at the Mountain America Expo Center from 

10:55-11:25am.  Please be aware that our buses will be leaving at 9:30 a.m. and will arrive back 

to Hayden Peak around 1:30 p.m.  All students are required to ride the bus to/from the festival, 

and will not be allowed to check out early.  All students will also need to stay with their assigned 

group during the field trip. 

*All parents and siblings that would like to attend (besides our chaperones) will need to be 

prepared to pay to enter.   

*All children will wear their Harmony T-Shirts and dark pants (preferably denim pants or dark 

skirts).   

*The buses will be full with the number of Harmony performers we have.  Chaperones will not be 

allowed other children in tow.   

 

Thank you!  We look forward to another trip to the Festival of Trees with Harmony. 

 

Sincerely, 

Your Harmony Staff 

 

Stefanie Hatch 

Julie Weir 

Jeni Murphy 

Mrs. Vigil 

 

Please fill out completely & return to the office or Harmony by ​November 14, 2019, 7:30am. 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

I give my child ________________________, permission to attend the Harmony field trip to 

the Festival of Trees, Wednesday, December 4th, and he/she has permission to ride the bus to 

and from the field trip. 

 

He/She will have a HOME________or SCHOOL_______ lunch (select choice). 

(We need to have a lunch count so that the Cafeteria is prepared for each child) 

 

I give permission for my child to be featured in Photos and/or Videos for either school or 

Festival of Trees publications (no names will be used). 

YES_____ NO______ (select choice). 

 

Parent Signature:_________________________________________________ 

Parent Phone:_______________________Parent Email:___________________ 


